
           July 12, 2022 

Tuesday, July 12, 2022, the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 a.m. 

Supervisors Talsma, Carpenter, and Cupples present and accounted for; Chairman Talsma presiding. 

Ken Smith was before the Board asking them to revisit the issue whereby the County blocked the 

entrance into his property on Hyw-F48 with a new bridge guardrail. The County admitted that, at the time of 

the bridge repair, an error occurred in regard to the existing driveway that Smith says was in place. Supervisor 

Talsma and Engineer Fritsch stated that the Iowa Department of Transportation current construction 

guidelines require the bridge rail to be the length that was put in by the County for safety reasons. Supervisor 

Cupples wanted the Engineer to produce the guidelines. Since that time, the County has offered a fix to Smith’s 

issue.  The Board took no action. 

Motion by Cupples and seconded by Carpenter to approve the professional services agreement 

between Jasper County and BBS Architects & Engineers for the Jasper County Jail generator replacement. 

YEA:  CARPENTER, CUPPLES, TALSMA 

Motion by Carpenter and seconded by Cupples to approve the purchase of extra furniture for the County 

Administration Building in the amount of $10,540.37 

YEA:  CUPPLES, CARPENTER, TALSMA 

Motion by Cupples and seconded by Carpenter to approve the Recorder’s Quarterly Report for the 

period beginning April 1, 2022 and ending June 30, 2022.  

YEA:  CARPENTER, CUPPLES, TALSMA 

Motion by Cupples and seconded by Carpenter to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for July 5, 

2022. 

YEA:  CARPENTER, CUPPLES, TALSMA 

There were no Board appointments. 

Motion by Carpenter and seconded by Cupples to adjourn the Tuesday, July 12, 2022, meeting of the 

Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA:  CUPPLES, CARPENTER, TALSMA 

 

_____________________________________    _____________________________________ 
    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor          Brandon Talsma, Chairman 


